
 
 

MONROVIA OLD TOWN SHUTTLE SERVICE 
MARCH 2016 

 
Dear Monrovia Old Town Merchant, 
 
The City of Monrovia is pleased to have developed a new Shuttle Service Program which has been designed to 
encourage Metro Gold Line riders to visit Old Town.  The Shuttle Service Program is being offered on both Friday and 
Saturday evenings from 5:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m., and provides point-to-point transportation from the Metro Gold Line 
Station at Station Square to Old Town Monrovia via the following shuttle drop-off and pick-up locations: 
 

 Old Town Monrovia – South/East corner of Monrovia Library Park, 321 South Myrtle Avenue. 
 

 Station Square – Corner of Primrose and Pomona Avenues. 
 
Currently, the service is FREE for riders presenting a Metro Tap Card or Foothill Transit bus pass.  In an effort to drive 
more visitors to Old Town Monrovia, the City is excited to introduce an optional Shuttle Service Voucher program for 
Old Town Merchants. 
 
Every interested Old Town Merchant will receive an allotment of Shuttle Service Vouchers (sample shown below) that 
can be issued to customers.  Those customers can present the Shuttle Service Voucher for a free shuttle service ride 
between Old Town and the Station Square Gold Line Station when the Shuttle Service Program is operating on Friday 
and Saturday evenings.   
 

Shuttle Service Voucher - Front Side                         Shuttle Service Voucher - Back Side 
                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The City also continues to offer the popular On Demand (curb to curb) Rideshare Service, which operates Monday – 
Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m., and on Saturday and Sunday from 8:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., for $1.00 / trip.  This 
service is also available to passengers at the Metro Gold Line Station at Station Square, and additionally, it should be 
noted that the Old Town Merchant Shuttle Service Voucher will also be accepted by the City for these on demand rides. 
 
To request your allotment of Shuttle Service Vouchers, or for more information, please contact Lisa Hansberger at 
(626) 256-8230, or by e-mail at lhansberger@ci.monrovia.ca.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tina Cherry 
Public Services Director 
City of Monrovia 
(626) 256-8226 
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